
Hi Everyone!

Preschool asks that you start saving your Milk jug gallon and half
gallons. Please make sure they are clean and keep the caps! We

will be creating an igloo in our preschool courtyard!

We will be learning about Polar Animals in the upcoming months
and we want to make an experience our preschoolers won’t

forget.

Thanks in advance!

Mrs. Brochu & Mrs. Meakem


